
        

 

 

 

 

Our amazing students at The Willows State School have been 

working hard on their learning all year and are coming up to 

a busy end of 2018. Being Safe, Respectful and Responsible at 

all times is our focus, which enables learning for all, across 

our multiple curriculum areas.  

The Willows is an excellent school with high expectations for 

students.  We thank you for your positive talk and reminders 

from home about following the Willows Way. This is 

supporting your child to have a successful end of the year. 

 In the coming weeks there are 75 Star Rewards for students 

and Term 4 No Major rewards. These celebrations are part of 

the school’s Responsible Behaviour Plan for Students and 

support our tiered system for acknowledging appropriate 

behaviour. Listed below are some activities that have been 

designed by your teachers for our students to participate in. 

WHEN: 
Term 4 Week 10 

WHAT: 75 Star Rewards and  
No Major Reward Term 4  

Biscuit decorating  
Disco 
Computer time   
Pizza party    
Designing the Best Hat 
 

Games Rotations 
Board Games 
Movie with treats 
Craft / art Activities 


